
 Special Ride and Tie Board Meeting January 14, 2022 

1. Call to order - 9pm/6pm 

2. Roll call - Janice Heltibridle, Courtney Krueger, Alison Zeytoonian, Carrie Baris, Steve 
Anderson, Sara Boelt, Lani Newcomb, Susan Smyth 

3. 50th Championship Race - Two suggestions -  stick with East Coast/West Coast 
championship and put off holding World Championship until 2023 or plan to have it at Cuneo 
Creek, announce the July 30/31 dates and hope we are given the permit. Discussion concerning 
paying Sequoya no matter what. How can we use Cuneo Creek for this year since they require 
six months in advance? Steve spoke with the ride secretary for AERC ride and they publicize 
and advertise before they get the permit from the park, assuming they will get the date they ask 
for. We can request Cuneo Creek at the end of January, so the suggestion is to wait until then 
to make a final decision. Cuneo Creek can take up to 30 days to let us know we have the 
permit. Decision made to go forward with Cuneo Creek on July 30/31 and hope that we get the 
permits. If that does not happen, we will reconvene and discuss further options with the plan to 
postpone until 2023. 

4. Meeting adjourned - 9:20pm 

 


